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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    4 June 2021 – Until Rescinded 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Wadenhoe Lock 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
There has been an issue at this lock earlier today with a mechanical 
failure of the electric motor. An exact replacement is not currently 
available however, to keep the lock open and operating, we have 
installed a motor which operates the lock but only at a fraction of the 
speed the original motor should run at.  
 
Please be aware this is a known issue which will be rectified once a 
replacement becomes available from the supplier. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and are working to 
replace the motor as soon as possible. 
 
For further information contact the Duty Waterways Officer on 
07384249151. 

 

 

 

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

4 June 2021 

 


